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Dear 

Thank you for your freedom of information request of 24 July 2023. We are responding to
you under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002.

FOI REQUEST (24 July 2023)

I am requesting the following information under freedom of information legislation.

Request: Staff Costs
1. The total financial costs of overtime in the financial year 2022–23?
2. The total financial costs to recruit staff as a result of resignation and dismissal in the

financial year 2022-2023
3. The total financial costs spent on recruitment agencies currently being used for the

supply of agency staff in the financial year 2022–23?
4. The total financial costs spent on redundancy payments in the financial year 2022–23?

FOI RESPONSE

1. The total financial costs of overtime in 2022-23 was £5571.99.
2. There were no financial costs to recruit staff as a result of resignation and dismissal in

2022-23.
3. There were no financial costs spent on recruitment agencies in 2022-23.
4. There were no financial costs spent on redundancy payments in 2022-23.

You have the right to request a review of the way in which this request has been
processed. Should you wish to exercise this right, you will need to contact us within 40
working days of receipt of this email.

If you remain dissatisfied on completion of the review, you have the right to appeal to the
Office of the Scottish Information Commissioner and thereafter to the Court of Session on
a point of law only:

Scottish Information Commissioner
Kinburn Castle
Doubledykes Road
St Andrews
Fife
KY16 9DS
Telephone: 01334 464610
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http://www.itspublicknowledge.info
or for online appeals:
www.itspublicknowledge.info/Appeal

Regards,
SOSE Corporate Relations
FOI@SOSE.scot
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